PHONE: 541/433-2800
FAX: 541/433-2801

P.O. BOX 1065
20400 CRESCENT LAKE HWY.
CRESCENT LAKE, OREGON 97733

To: Board of Directors
Klamath 9-1-1 Emergency Communications District

Central Cascades Fire & EMS District Board of Directors and Fire
Chief supports the 5-year strategic plan, of the Klamath 9-1-1
Emergency Communications District, as approved during their
November 2013 Board Meeting. In addition, our support includes
the funding suggestion of 8 cents per assessed thousand
operating levy.

By action at our May 15, 2014 Board Meeting, discussion
occurred, motion introduced, seconded and approved
unanimously supporting your 5-year strategic plan and stated 8
cents per assessed thousand operating levy.

Your mission is critical and vital to the whole of Klamath County.

Steve Stewart, President
Board of Directors
Central Cascades Fire & EMS

“Yolunteers in Service to the Community”



